SPECIAL MEETING BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD OCTOBER 26, 1987

The special meeting was called to order at 9:30 a.m. Also present were Marcia Strong, clark; Edgar Scharrer, treasurer; Alvin Block and James Dorr, trustees.

Mark Janke, CPA, presented the township's annual audit. Several questions were raised.

Recommendation was made to reopen separate savings accounts.

A motion by Dorr, supported by Block to reopen separate savings accounts, keeping combined checking account. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn at 11:00 a.m. by Scharrer, supported by Dorr. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk Birch Run Township